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CITY OF SAN ANTONIO
GOVERNMENT & PUBLIC AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Intergovernmental Relations Committee

FROM: Jeff Coyle, Director of Government & Public Affairs

SUBJECT: Update on State Legislative Interim Hearings

DATE: December 4, 2020

At the December 9th Intergovernmental Relations Committee meeting, the City’s Government & Public Affairs
(GPA) department will provide an update on recent interim hearings at the State Legislature. Due to the COVID
-19 pandemic, committees have not held the normal slate of meetings that would have occurred during the
interim session. As the beginning of the 87th Session approaches the House has not yet begun to hold
hearings, however, some Senate committee have recently scheduled in person hearings. Early the week of
December 7th, the Sunset Advisory Commission, Health and Human Services Committee, and State Affairs
Committee will hold hearings to hear invited testimony.
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